
D4: Compound Words, Part 2
EXTENDED WORD LIST

Word 2nd Syllable 1st Syllable
rainbow -   bow =   rain
beanstalk -   stalk =   bean
cornbread -   bread =   corn
stepmom -   mom =   step
carport -   port =   car
doorbell -   bell =   door
armrest -   rest =   arm
bookmark -   mark =   book
keyboard -   board =   key
paintbrush -   brush =   paint
sailboat -   boat =   sail
milkshake -   shake =   milk
toothbrush -   brush =   tooth
bookshelf -   shelf =   book
cupcake -   cake =   cup
raincoat -   coat =   rain
carpool -   pool =   car
catfish -   fish =   cat
chopsticks -   sticks =   chop
suitcase -   case =   suit
mudslide -   slide =   mud
friendship -   ship =   friend
laptop -   top =   lap
swimsuit -   suit =   swim
sweetheart -   heart =   sweet


